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May 21, 1980

i

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director !

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
I!.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
l'.egion II - Suite 3100

191 Mariette z.treet
Atlanta, Georria 30303

l

Dear !!r. O'Reilly:

OFFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 80-02 - RII:JP0
50-518, -519, -520, -521, -553, -554 - HARTSVILLE AND PHIPPS
BEND NUCLEAR PLANTS ALL UNITS

In response to your January 21, 1980, letter which transmitted OIE
Bulletin 80-02, our investigations reveal that feedwater spargers or
thermal sleeves manufactured and/or fabricated by the Marvin Engineering
Company have not been purchased and/or have not been installed in our
Hartsville or Phipps Bend Nuclear Plants. If you have any questions
regarding this subject, please call Jim Domer at FTS 854-2014.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Y' &&/

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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